On Wed, Jan 22, 2014 at 3:28 PM, Rose Tumushabe K <rosiekatto@yahoo.com> wrote:
Dear Fr. Paul,

Thank you for all the support and help you are giving my daughter Martha, who is receiving  eduction support  from school 11.

I am requesting that since Martha is already being helped by School 11 you assist my son Jan Mwesigye who is 13 years.

Jan has just completed his primary education in a catholic founded school, St Savio Junior School, Kisubi and we are waiting for his results, which might come out at the end of the month.

I am hoping that he joins the secondary school near where he completed primary, St. Mary,s College  Kisubi,( Also catholic founded)  the school will be opening in the middle of February, the estimated school fees for the year is close to  400 euros.

Jan is going to email you himself, since he has an email account, he will talk about himself and attach his photos too.

May God continue to  bless you and all the kind hands that are making it possible for the poor African Children to have an opportunity to study.

I will forever be indebted to you for your generosity.

Kind regards,

Rose Katto

